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ADDENDUM AND EXTENSION 
The Federal Nuero Psychiatric hospital Uselu wishes to draw the attention of the general
public to advertisements published in the Federal tenders Journal of December 23rd 2024,
the New Telegraph Newspaper of December 23rd 2024, and The Leadership Newspaper of
December 2024.
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